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We support the reform proposals, including the formation of the Listing Policy
Committee and the Listing Regulatory Committee, as a step towards the efficient
market which Hong Kong and investors deserve. The conflicts of interest inherent in
having regulatory functions under a for-profit entity are very apparent and very
damaging. Maintenance of an efficient disclosure regime and comprehensive library
and institutional memory are matters of public interest and should receive more
attention.
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